Meeting called to order by President, Patty Ashmore.

Minutes from February 15, 1993 meeting read and approved.

President's Report: Patty announced that she will be relocating in Florida sometime in May and thus, will not be continuing to serve our club as president.

Treasurer's Report:

Checking account: \$ 4,033.06 Fowler Trophy Fund: 1,907.05

Savings account

55,969.14

Land Report: Dee Wallis reported that Cox Landscaping from Sanford had submitted a written bid in the amount of \$58,907.00 to develop our property on Rougemont Road. The first step will be to bush hog the property and then proceed with plans to plant. Cindy Luster and Dee Wallis will continue to investigate the best plan for refinancing.

The long-range plan is to hold our 1995 fall show on the Rougemont Road site.

AKC Delegate, Steve Wallis reported that he had attended the March 9th delegate's meeting and three new delegates were elected.

Tracking: Emilie Beglane thanked everyone who helped with the recent tracking trial, especially the track layers and food donors. Only one dog passed the test.

Cindy Luster has agreed to serve as trial secretary for the April 4th tracking test and asked for volunteers.

Dee Wallis reported for Mary Oppermann, Membership Chairman and that report is attached.

Dee Wallis reported for the nominating committee: The proposed slate of officers and board members is:

President: Stella Maunsell Vice President:Richard Perschel

Recording Sec. Marge White Corresponding Sec. Ridley Kessler

Treasurer: Cindy Luster

Board of Directors: Vern Bell

Sharon Pitz Barbara Doermann George Beglane

AKC Delegate: Steve Wallis

Spring Show: Connie Howard reported that our show is up 200 dogs over last year. There has been one judge change due to illness. Ann Walthall still needs help with hospitality, especially during the lunch break.

Continuing education of judges is being promoted by AKC and AKC is offering educational seminars. On Friday: Yorkshire Terriers and on Saturday: Foxhounds, (American, English and Harriers).

During the day on Friday, Saturday and Sunday all AKC breed videos will be available for viewing. Help is still needed to "police" the viewing room.

Irv Rae reported that plans for the summer match are progressing well, but 3 obedience judges are still needed.

Patty Ashmore announced for Julie Kaupas that Flyball will be offered every Saturday at the DKC building from 10:00 to 12:00, providing that the building has not been reserved for some other purpose.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned. Guests were introduced and brags were shared following adjournment.

Submitted with respect,

Marjorie . White, Secretary

Member Candidates to be voted on

Publish

William E. Bakewell 2415 Arthur Minnis Road Hillahorondu'us. 5/5/8 942-1956 Breed: Airdale Terrier

Tess Lloyd los stinson st. Chapel Hill, NC 27516 932-9433 Breed: Golden Retriever

Carolyn Rashti 13B Poplar St. Chapel Hill, NC 27516 942-0150 Breed: Standard Poodle

Regular Membership

Laura Zimmerman

Joey Johns

Momber Candidates - to be read

Do not publish

Cindy & Jimmy Alexander 922 Lakeside Dr. Durham, NC, 27712 471-0184 Breed: Norwegian Elkhound

Catherine Elkins 2602 Vineyard St. Durham, NC 27707 493-3520 Breed: Smooth Collie

Marilyn & David Sanders 4411 Regis Ave. Durham, NC 27705 382-1962 Breed: German Shepherd Dog

Valerie & Robert Wolford 1008 Queensbury Circle Durham, NC 27713 544-6498 Breed: English Setters